
Join us for a cross-campus team competition to raise awareness for the United Way.  
Assemble your 10 best spellers (any combination of faculty and staff) to compete 
for the United Way Cup of Victory. Your team will go head-to-head with others from  
various departments and units. 

If your team has what it takes to be the ultimate UBC spellers, RSVP with your list of team 
members by Friday 29th October 2010.

RSVP or for more information contact:  
Harry Young  |  604-822-3977  |  harry.young@ubc.ca  

The University Librarian challenges  your Team to

Compete for the of Spelling Supremacy
at the 1st Annual UBC Library/United Way Spelling Bee


